
 

 
 
 
23 March 2020  

 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Sorrento Trip 2020 
  
We have finally received notification from the Travel company to say that the upcoming Italy trip has 
been cancelled.  A refund has been offered and I will send out more information when I have details 
of the amount due to each pupil. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this challenging time. 
 
Mrs Pierce 


